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23 August 2004

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra wins contract from BP for surveillance equipment 

Ultra announces that its SML Technologies (“SML”) business, acquired in July 2003, has been awarded a £5 million contract by BP to supply radar surveillance systems and associated equipment for use in the North Sea.

Ultra will supply systems for tracking vessels and for man overboard detection including the associated personal locator beacons and vessel transponders.  Implementation is scheduled to be complete by the end of 2005 and will take the total number of North Sea platforms protected by SML’s systems to over 100.  This contract is a major step towards complete coverage by SML of the United Kingdom offshore sector.

This award to Ultra is part of BP’s investment in a revolutionary approach to search, rescue and recovery within its North Sea oil and gas fields.  BP is acquiring new regional support vessels with specialised rescue and recovery craft together with new search and rescue helicopters.  The project demonstrates the commitment of BP to provide the highest levels of safety for all its offshore personnel.  Within the project, Ultra will provide 14 offshore radar and man overboard systems, a revolutionary miniature wrist radio transmitter and a ten-year maintenance support package.

Douglas Caster, Chief Operating Officer of Ultra, commented, “Ultra SML has built its reputation on developing and supplying the latest surveillance and safety systems to the offshore industry whilst providing the highest standards of maintenance and support.” 

“We are delighted with SML’s selection for this highly prestigious project and look forward to supporting BP in its investment in improving offshore safety.”

Tim Summers, Director and Business Unit Leader for BP’s North Sea business, said: “BP is committed to continuous improvement in safety and we believe that the use of SML’s systems will significantly enhance our existing rescue and recovery capability in the North Sea.”
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